
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Kia Ora 
 

Kia Ora  
The grass green may be closed for 
the winter but there's still lots 
going on down at the club with a 
working bee and tournaments coming 
up. Like most things around the 
club they get done through the 
help of members who volunteer 
their time and effort; be it on 
the executive, coming in mornings 
to do the cash up, marking up the 
green for social bowls, organizing 
social events, mowing the lawns, 
or any of the many the other 
things that need doing. If you'd 
like pitch in and help come along 
for the working bee on Saturday, 
or have a chat with an exec member 
and find out how you too can 
support your club; they tell me it 
does wonders for your game!  

Acknowledgements 
Jane Fenton would like to thank 
all of you who sent cards and kind 
messages after the loss of her 
husband Laurie. There were too 
many for Jane to reply to, but she 
wants you to know that they were 
very much appreciated. 

 
Also a big thank you from Fay to 
everyone for returning their 
trophies so promptly, it makes the 
job of getting them ready for 
prize-giving a lot easier to have 
them all back well ahead of the 
prize-giving. 

 

 
Important Notice 
The Executive wish to advise you 
that the club rooms will be closed 
to all members from 3:00 pm 
onwards on Tuesday 4th June due to 
a film company hiring the venue. 
We would like to apologise to our 
regular patrons for any 
inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you for your understanding 
in this matter. 

The Tuesday roll up that day will 
continue as normal.  

 
 

 

The Gazette 
14 May 2019 

Working Bee 
18 May from 8am 
Come along and help tidy up around 
our grounds and buildings. See 
Barry Shaw for details  
 
Locker Room Cleanup 

 
All lockers and bowling bags with 
red ribbons will be removed or 
emptied on the 18th of May.  
 

Coming up 
 
Champ of champs fours 
Our teams will be playing this 
weekend in the Auckland Centre 
tournament 
Men: Steve Boyce, Graham 
Lintonbon, Ross Monteith, Ivan 
Unkovich 
Ladies: Yvonne Lipsham, Rae McKie, 
Fay Downing, Davorka Bulog 
All the best to them! 
 
Sunday Any Combination Triples 
19 May 2019 
9am start, BYO Lunch 
$30 per team 
Put your name up on the board in 
the clubroom.  
 

 

Sunday May 26, 9:15 round-up for 
a 9:30 start 
Top cash prizes 
18 teams on synthetic / $15 a 
player ($45 a team) Saloon 
facilities available / Lunch is 
provided / Club shirts or corral 
attire. 
Entries close Fri May 24 18:00 
There are fliers for this event by 
the tournament sign up boards; if 
you're going to be visiting other 
clubs in the next few weeks please 
pick up a few and spread the word! 

CLUB ELECTIONS 2019/2020 
Nominations are open until 5:00pm 
Friday 31st May 2017  
 
One that didn’t get away! 

 
38kg Kingi Jim caught out at 
White Island 
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